
Masefield News 
F R I D A Y  2 4 T H  J A N U A R Y  2 0 2 0  

 
Masefield Primary School, Masefield Road, Little Lever, Bolton, BL3 1NG 

Tel : 01204 333714      Fax: 01204 333531 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs L Whittaker 

 

Diary Dates   
 

Y4 assembly  
29th Jan 9am  

 
 

Book Fair 
4th Feb—10th Feb 

 
 

Y3G assembly  
5th Feb 9am 

 
Y3R assembly  

12 Feb 9am 
 
 

Half term  
14th Feb —24th Feb 

 
Y1A assembly  

11th March 9am 
 
 

Y1T assembly  
18th March 9am  

 
 

Y2 assembly  
25th March 9am 

  
 
 

School will finish at 
normal time when we 

break up for half 
term. 

        Mr.Done’s thought of the week  
 

It’s been wonderful to walk around each class every day this week and see the amazing learning that is          
happening - the Masefield team work hard to ensure every child can ‘Believe, Achieve and Succeed!’.             

Year 5 displayed their learning in this week’s class assembly - thank you again for all the support from          
parents and carers. Outside, we have some new ‘pupils’ that ask you not to park on the yellow lines - thank you 

for your support with this ongoing safety issue. 

School Council 
 

In every newsletter we 
will be introducing a 

member of the school 
council. 

 
This week is Noah in 

Year 4… 
 

An interesting fact 
about Noah is that he 

likes to practise      
contortion!  

 
Favourite colour:     

Turquoise. 
 

Favourite author:    
Tom Fletcher. 

 
Favourite day is Friday 
because of enrichment. 

 
Favourite subjects are 

maths and art. 
 

Funny Joke: What do 
you call a deer with no 

eyes? No idea! 
 

Noah likes being on the 
school council because 
he gets to help make        

decisions around 
school. 

Don’t forget to follow us on 
Twitter to see what we get up 

to in school! 
 

@MasefieldCP 

Trips 
If there is a trip booked for 
your child’s class which you 

do not wish for them to     
attend, please contact the 

school. 

Reminder  
If your child is sent home 

in spare clothes that    
belong to school, please 
can they be returned as 

early as possible. 
 

Year 6 had a lovely morning at the 
Sikh Temple on Tuesday. They 

learned lots of interesting facts 
about the Sikh religion. 

 

This week you may have noticed our 
new  additions to school! 

These have been placed to avoid 
any dangerous parking and to keep 
your children safe coming to and 

from school. 
 

We ask that you do not move them 
or the cones that have been put out 

at any time. 
 

Thank you! 


